
Steven 
78 Cooper St 

Preston West, 3072 
Thursday 12th August, 2021 

 
 
St Raphael’s 
78 Cooper Street  
Preston West  
Victoria 3072 
 

 

 

Dear St Raphael’s, 

 

I am writing to you because  I think computer games are educational and should be allowed in the 
classroom and these are my three reasons why so get ready to get your mind blown! 
 
Firstly, video games could be perfect for a brain break for all year levels, it could even be perfect for 
brain breaks as well as for fun and even good for many purposes playing,thinking,imagining and 
working at the same time! 
 
Secondly, video games are great for practicing many skills which you will need as a person such as 
entertainment, imagination, teamwork, strategy, trivia, reflexes and many many more you will need for 
a job and your own life. 
 
Finally, video games are a perfect thing to make new friends as you said yourself and this is the way 
how,I know this in my own life and guess what it worked! My dad and I are now even closer because of 
us playing the same game and talking about the game we play, so I’m positive it would work for the 
school as well. 



As you can see, well in your case read, video games are not just a screen they are used for a lot more 
than just games, as I have listed above. I hope I have convinced you to allow more educational computer 
games into the classroom. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Steven Mancini in 3/4K 
 
P.S I love video games 


